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INFORMATION ONLY  

Alprolix and Eloctate Packaging Changes  

Customer Letter # 2023-08 
 

2023-03-24 

Dear Colleagues: 

Please find the attached vendor notification regarding Alprolix and Eloctate® packaging change 
and how ancillary supplies will be provided for patients. 

Effective May 2023 and as soon as any existing inventory is depleted, products without the 
ancillaries attached will be gradually introduced. 

Information regarding the available options to obtain necessary supplies for infusion 
of Alprolix® or Eloctate® and the packaging changes can be found in the attached vendor 
notification. 

IMPORTANT: Per the attached vendor notification, supplies will need to be arranged by May 1st 
to ensure all patients have the ancillaries they need.  

Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information. 

This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospital Services” section.  If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist. 

Sincerely, 

Jody Faught 
Director, Integrated Supply Chain Planning, Business Systems and Analytics 

http://www.blood.ca/
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